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December 22, 2006

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Qakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

The purpose of this letter is to request the acceptance of Class II permissive
changes to the FCC ID: TUZ-S-100. This letter will depict the differences between the
SafeView Scout 100 product that was submitted and approved by the FCC and that which
we would like to submit as a permissive change II. The primary design change was to
reduce the cost of the imaging system mast electronics. In the process of cost reduction,
a new horn antenna with similar gain to the original product has been used.

Sincerely,

Al

Ruth E. Madsen
Systems Engineer
L-3 Communications, SafeView, Inc.



